Dear Ms. X

I am writing to explore the possibility of participating in a paid training program in your company.   I graduated in Marketing in 2003 and have been working in this area since my graduation. As you can see from my attached resume, my profile could correspond to what you are looking for.  
In regards to my legal eligibility to train with your organization, I would be participating in the J-1 Visa  Professional Career Training program, sponsored by the Council on International Educational Exchange [CIEE]. (www.ciee.org)
As my sponsor, CIEE is authorized by the U.S. government to issue the necessary documentation for me to obtain a J-1 visa, which allows me to train legally in the U.S for up to 18 months.  I will also arrive with my sponsor provided, full coverage health insurance. Please see the following link for the details of this private heath insurance:  http://www.ciee.org/insurance/ 
J-1 Visa participants are exempt from the following taxes: 

· Social Security Taxes (FICA)

· Federal Unemployment Taxes (FUTA)

Further information on tax exemptions in the J-1 program can be found on CIEE’s website: http://www.ciee.org/hire/intern/hosting/index.aspx 
By participating in the J-1 Visa program, you will be contributing to the United State’s cultural exchange and public diplomacy policies and will benefit from the support of CIEE for the duration of the training program.   
I look forward to hearing from you soon and I strongly believe that my motivation, personal skills and studies will allow me to excel in a training position with you.  
Sincerely,

